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PITT-04-22-001 

 

April 13, 2022 

 
Mr. Christopher Smith 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 

Waterways and Wetlands Program 

Southeast Regional Office 

2 East Main Street 

Norristown, Pennsylvania 19401 

 

Re:  Sunoco Pipeline LP – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (Mariner East II) 

 Chapter 102 Permit No. ESG0100015001  

Major Amendment Request – HDD 541 

 Thornbury Township, Delaware County 

 Additional Extension Request for Response to Technical Deficiency Letter No. 1 and 

 Public Comments 

 

Dear Mr. Smith:   

On behalf of Sunoco Pipeline LP (SPLP), Tetra Tech, Inc. requests an addition extension for response to 
the Technical Deficiency Letter No. 1 and Public Comments letter dated February 16, 2022, regarding the 
above-referenced Chapter 102 ESCGP-3 Permit Application.  SPLP is continuing to work with Thornbury 
Township to address several of the comments and additional time is needed to adequately conduct that 
effort.  The extension provided on March 24, 2022 extended the response due date to April 17, 2022 and 
we repectfully request a additional 60 day extension requiring a response to be submitted to the Department 
on or before June 17, 2022.    
 
This response letter is being provided electronically via email and SPLP appreciates your consideration of 
this request and should you have questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 412-921-8163 or via e-mail at Robert.Simcik@tetratech.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robert F. Simcik, P.E.  
Project Manager 
Tetra Tech, Inc. 
 
RFS/clm 
 
Enclosures:  Application 
cc: File 212IC-BF-00037 

 M. Ferri – Delaware CCD 

 J. Hohenstein, PADEP SERO 
 N. Bryan, Energy Transfer 
 M. Styles, Energy Transfer 
 C. Embry, Energy Transfer 
 A. Thomas, Energy Transfer 
 B. Schaeffer, Tetra Tech



 

 

 


